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Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on September 15, 2011, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:

Sydney Rich, a fourth-grade student at Lincoln Trail Elementary School.  She was recently named the Troy Polamalu Elementary Student of the Year.  Polamalu plays for the Pittsburgh Steelers in the NFL and played for the University of Southern California while in college.  However, he left for the NFL before graduating.  In May of this year, Polamalu completed his requirements for a degree and graduated from USC.  While completing his course work, Polamalu decided to create the award.  Trish Simpson, her third-grade teacher at LTES, nominated Sydney.  She says that “education is important to Sydney and she challenges herself daily.” She added that “Sydney is an outstanding student and citizen. Volunteering to help others at church and in the community, her concern for others shows. Sydney was honored by her classroom peers as they presented her with a Citizenship Award. She works to raise money to cure autism. She makes others feel good about themselves. She shares and is helpful. She is caring and a good influence on others.”
Aaron Vance, a junior at North Hardin High School.  Aaron was one of only 25 students selected state-wide to participate in the Young Leaders Academy at the University of Louisville’s McConnell Center.  The McConnell Center offers this annual program to outstanding high school students to help hone their leadership skills and further their understanding of American history.
The Board extends its congratulations to the students listed above for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.

